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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative 
 
Subject: Revision to RDA 2.4.1.8 (Noun Phrase Occurring with a Statement of Responsibility) 
 
 
ACOC thanks the Library of Congress for this proposal to clarify the instructions on noun phrases.  We are 
generally in support of this proposal. 
 
ACOC also thanks ALA for their response to this proposal, and agree that their suggested changes provide 
greater clarity on this issue. 
 


